
 

EAS Log Addendum 

11:26 AM 9 March, 2015 

 

No EAS Required Weekly Test (RWT) was received from NOAA/NWS for 

the logging period 1 March through 7 March 2015.  The Dayton receiver, 

used for the reception of signals from both the NOAA/NWS and KOWB/KCGY 

to recover audio for input to the KUWR and KUWL/KUWY EAS ENDECs, was 

found to have failed completely. 

 

The NOAA receiver for WXM-37 155.55 MHz is logged as out of service as 

of the time of this addendum to the station EAS log. 

 

A suitable replacement or substitute will be acquired and installed. 

 

Reid Fletcher 

Chief Engineer 


